
Charlotte Scot


From: Charlotte Scot


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 8:30 AM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: How dare you


You are paid by the American people, not by Donald J. Trump who, New Yorkers will tell you, never paid his


bills.


I feel sorry for NOAA employees who are being bullied or threatened but, you cannot/should not sacrifice


the integrity of your agency for anyone. You should never lie to the public or endorse lies made by others.


Eat some Wheaties and get the guts to stand up for your country.


Charlotte Scot


Old Lyme, CT
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